
 

                                                       A Fabulous Evening   

Did you attend the polenta dinner last month?  Well, let me tell you, if 

you didn’t then you missed out on a winner-winner! 

The sumptuous dinner catered by Pasta King, was wonderful, and    

Susan Cole with her staff were incredible!  Not to be missed was the 

dessert table with several scrumptious homemade cookies and a pan-

ettone.    

I believe what really added to the evening was being greeted at the 

door with the fabulous sound of Carlo Solivan’s melodic voice singing 

Italian-American favorites. As the evening progressed, the crowd really 

got into the music, with an impromptu conga line and dancing. Carlo 

was amazing interacting with the crowd to provide an unexpected joy!               

Please consider joining us at the March dinner for a fun time!        

Jean Barbieri 

    

  

Prepaid reservations must be made by March 10, 2024  

NBICF Member Meeting Dinner - Thursday, March 14, 2024 

Doors open at 5:00pm, meeting and dinner at 6:00pm  

Name __________________________________________________  

Telephone Number ________________________________________  

_____ places at $35 for Members  _____ places at $38 for Guests  

____ places at $10 for Teens (13 –18 yrs.) ____ places at $5 for Child (5–12 yrs.)  

_____ places at free for Child under 5 yrs.  

Make checks payable to NBICF. Mail to 64 Brookwood Avenue, Santa Rosa, 

CA 95404. Or, make reservations online at: www.nbicf.org  

All net proceeds support SRJC Scholarship Fund and NBICF Cultural Activities.  

North Bay Italian Culture Foundation  

Member Meeting and Dinner - Thursday, March 14, 2024             

Doors open at 5:00pm, meeting and dinner at 6:00pm.  

            Back to the original location for dinners:   

Sonoma County Veteran Memorial Dining Room 

1351 Maple Ave., Santa Rosa 

Open seating - arrive early to ensure seating for your entire party.  

Dinner prepared by Pasta King 

Dinner includes:  

Antipasti,  Salad, Ravioli, Chicken Fettuccine, Rolls, and Dessert  

Wine at the Table  

Please bring a recipe of your favorite cookie to share 

Reminder: NO outside alcohol or food allowed.  

Curtains for Coro Allegro? 

After almost 40 years of entertaining audiences with beautiful Italian 
tunes, the ranks of the NBICF Italian chorus have dwindled to a pre-

cious few. 

Do you have a few hours a month to practice? Try something new, 
meet new friends, learn new songs, and have fun! Most importantly, 

you will keep an Italian tradition going for further enjoyment. 

If you would like to join us, please let me know as soon as possible. 

Les Villanyi, Director – Coro Allegro (707-
484-4992, coroallegro.nbicf@gmail.com)  

Drawing for the Trip 

to Italy  will take 

place at the dinner! 

mailto:coroallegro.nbicf@gmail.com

